
MANGROVE 
REVIVAL

P A D R E R O D O L P H O , C A N A A N - C E



1 HECTARE PER

MONTH

The students of Padre Rodolpho School, in Canaan

are completing the task; replanting 1 hectare of

mangrove per visit! A total of 60 students participate

on each excursion, which aims to reforrest the

estuarine areas of Mundau river. The visits started in

March and will continue until November 2018. In the

last visit, students and researchers from the University

of Ceará helped our students in the field and shared

their knowledge. This is an incredible achievement to

both students and the local community, in recreating

the original aspects of the mangrove ecosystem.




